
 

Customer Notice – IBX VESSEL SONGA IRIDIUM - GROUNDING BOSPORUS 

27-Dec-19 

NOTICE 
  
 

Mar. 12, 2021 

TO THE CONCERNED IN THE CARGO/CONTAINERS on board the “SONGA IRIDIUM” V. 239N 

27th December 2019 – Main Engine blackout in Bosphorus strait 

 

Dear Valued Customers. 

 

General Average adjusters have issued the General Average adjustment dated 26 February 2021, 

which can be viewed or downloaded from the following adjusters’ casualty website: 

 

Website:  www.rhlg.com/clients 

Select Vessel’s Name “SONGA IRIDIUM” from the dropdown menu and enter the password, which 

is “iridium27”. 

 

The cargo interests can expect to receive adjusters’ email notices advising individual amount of the 

general average contribution due to be paid in terms of the Adjustment.  For those insured cargo 

interests where their cargo insurers have provided general average guarantees to adjusters, only 

their cargo insurers will receive the adjusters’ email notices and no further action will be required 

from them at this stage.  For those uninsured cargo interests who have remitted cash deposits as 

GA security to adjusters, they are requested to sign Letter of Indemnity and provide bank details to 

enable the adjusters to proceed with the refund of the deposit balance in due course. 

 

Please send any questions to GreaterChina.Security@ctcplc.com in respect of the above process. 

 

Thank you all for your kind cooperation and patience on this matter. 

 

 

Thanks and best regards, 

Commercial Group 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corp. 

http://www.rhlg.com/clients
mailto:GreaterChina.Security@ctcplc.com

